From: Daniel Heyduk

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Northern Pass
Date: Tuesday, December 19, 2017 1:48:51 PM

Daniel Heyduk
111 Windsong Place
Meredith, NH 03253

December 19, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

For the sake of New Hampshire's scenic resources and the far-reaching economic benefits they provide,
please do not let Northern Pass go forward. The damage that this project would do all along its route,
and the lasting eyesore that it would create are not worth the few jobs which are the only benefit that
our state would obtain.

Sincerely,
Daniel Heyduk
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